
MC013 (Rev. 04-2014) 

   
 

 

 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 
 

YOUR ACCOUNT HAS AN UNRESOLVED ISSUE 
 

The Department of Motor Vehicles is unable to process 
your renewal for the 2015/16 registration year. 

 
If you do not resolve the issue by September 1, 
December 1, or March 1 (depending on your 
registration cycle), your renewal documents and 
processing for 2015/16 may be delayed. 

 
If this issue is not resolved by the expiration of your 
current registration, your account information will be 
forwarded to law enforcement for further action. 
 
Please contact the Motor Carrier Division, Revenue 
Unit, at (775) 684-4711 and press option 3 for 
assistance. 

MOTOR CARRIER DIVISION 

555 WRIGHT WAY 

CARSON CITY, NV 89711-0600 

(775) 684-4711 

 Fax (775) 684-4619 

www.dmvnv.com 

 
 
 

http://www.dmvnv.com/

